
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 

July 8, 2021 

 

The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met in person at the Center Village Burying Yard.  In 

attendance were Lauren Jarvi, Tim Clouatre, Jeff Potter, and Andy Dussault. 
  
Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:04 AM.   

 

Tim moved to approve the minutes of the June 10 meeting.  Seconded by Lauren.  Approved by T&L 

 

We continued our discussion of  the boundary of the church property and that of the town owned 

cemetery.  Andy provided surveys of the boundaries both before and after the work done by Truline last 

year.  He referenced the history of the various separate lots and explained how they are all now owned by 

the town.  We will use this information going forward if/when we decide to install fencing on any of the 

cemetery boundaries. 

 

We discussed strategies for repairing some of the monuments particularly at CVBY that are in disrepair. 

Lauren will contact folks in Wheelock who she believes may have undertaken some of this work. 

 

Tim moved to adjourn at 9:15. Seconded by Lauren.  Approved by T&L 

 

Our next meeting will be held on August 12. 

 

 

 


